The renewal of your Wholesale Drug Distributor License has been completed. If you need to make a
change to your license, please contact our office for an Application for Amendment. You must
submit this original license with any Application for Amendment. You will receive an amended
license once the amendment has been completed.

You will be sent notification of the need to renew your license at least 30 days prior to its expiration.
If you do not receive a Renewal Notice, please contact our office before the expiration date.

ATTN: Pharmacy Desk
Licensure Unit
PO Box 94986

PH: (402) 471-2118 FAX: {402) 742-8355




